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Dear San Diego Charter School Staff and Board Members: 

As you may know, last November local voters approved Proposition Z, a ballot measure 

authorizing the San Diego Unified School District to issue $2.8 billion in school facilities bonds.  

Within this $2.8 billion pool, the district has preliminarily set-aside $350 million for charter school 

projects and established a seven-member Charter School Facility Committee to advise the district 

on how to allocate these funds and on other charter school facilities matters.   

The Committee is accepting applications to fill a vacancy.  The Committee is to be comprised of 

seven members, including five charter school board members or employees, and two individuals 

with expertise, knowledge or background related to charter school operations/facilities.  The 

current vacancy is a two (2) year term expiring in April, 2014. Eligible applicants for the current 

vacancy must be either (1) a current charter school board member or (2) a current charter school 

employee. 

Committee members are expected to attend and participate in meetings, review meeting 

materials, participate in committee work as needed, and adhere to committee bylaws and norms.  

The committee currently meets approximately twice a month for 2-3 hours.  Meetings are open to 

the public and conducted in accord with state open meeting laws (Brown Act).  Additional 

information regarding the committee, its bylaws, membership, and recent meeting materials is 

posted online (http://www.sandi.net/Page/50499). 

If you are interested in serving on the committee, please submit the following application to me 

and Susan Park (via e-mail to epremack@chartercenter.org and spark@sandi.net) by no later than 

5 pm on November 6th.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Eric Premack 

Chair, Charter School Facility Committee, and 

Executive Director, Charter Schools Development Center 
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                    San Diego Unified School District  

              Charter School Facility Committee  

                                       Application for Membership 

Name of Applicant:  

Name of Charter School/Organization:  

Applicant’s Position at Charter School/Organization: 

How can you be contacted?    Phone          Office       Cell       Other 

    E-mail 

Please briefly describe why you are interested in serving on the committee (1 page maximum) : 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Application(s) must be submitted to Susan Park at the Office of Charter Schools (spark@sandi.net) and  

Eric Premack, Charter School Facility Committee Chair (epremack@chartercenter.org)  

no later than 5 P.M. on November 6, 2013. 

Applications received after the submission deadline will not be considered. 
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